Dear First Grade Families.

Our Homework and Remembering books will be coming home each Friday and need to be returned on or before the following Thursday. Each Friday, your child will come home with the same Student Log sheet inside of their book with highlighted sections to complete. NOTE: There will usually be MORE THAN one lesson of homework to complete for each week. Please do NOT go ahead in the book even if your child feels that they are confident in their abilities. The homework serves as a review for the lessons that were taught throughout the week. Please make sure to send your child's Homework and Remembering Book containing the Student Log back to school by Thursday of the following week. The completion and the return of the homework are going to be monitored by teachers and student leaders. We are tracking this as a first grade goal. Each time your child returns their completed work, they will receive a sticker toward a trip to our treat box! Please review your child's homework for completion and accuracy.

Thanks.

The First Grade Teachers

